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Message from our Director and Board President

Dear Friends,

Thanks to you, Save The Bay has championed the cleanup of the Bay for nearly a half century. And what 

incredible progress we’ve made! Last October, the Narragansett Bay Estuary Program released its State of 

the Bay report, the first comprehensive look in more than a decade at 24 indicators of Bay and watershed 

health. While the news is not all good, there is no question that the health of the Bay is improving.  

More acres of the Bay are open to shellfishing, beach closures are less frequent and the Bay remains 

extraordinarily productive. Iconic species such as menhaden, striped bass, harbor seals, osprey and diving 

ducks have been plentiful in recent years.

At the same time, there are profound and worrisome changes are occurring in the ecology of the Bay. Salt 

marshes—critical nurseries for countless species of marine animals and birds—are dying due to rising sea 

levels. Species of fish and crustaceans that were once commonplace are being displaced by less familiar 

species as waters warm. Development pressures along the shoreline and in the watershed remain intense. 

This development, if not properly managed, can lead to pollution and other damaging impacts. Trash and 

marine debris foul our shores. Government, at the local, state and federal level, is perpetually challenged 

in marshalling the resources to enforce environmental laws, deal with polluted runoff and fund investments 

in natural resources. Perhaps most worrisome is the sense of complacency we observe all too frequently 

among voters and elected officials.

Our charge, with your enthusiastic support, is to sound the alarm and mobilize people to stand up for what 

we all hold dear: a beautiful, clean, healthy, living Bay. Every year, thousands of Save The Bay members, 

volunteers, swimmers, and supporters show up and stand up. You are the source of our strength to achieve 

lasting progress. And you are the ones who will ensure we protect the gains we all fought so hard to 

achieve over the past 48 years.

With appreciation,

    

Our mission is simple

Citizens Bank employees help us launch our Warwick  
Summer Cleanup Series at Rocky Point State Park.

protect and improve Narragansett Bay.
We accomplish our mission on the shore, in the water and throughout the watershed  
thanks to you—our members, donors, volunteers and countless community partners.  

Our 2017 annual report highlights many of the achievements you made possible in the last year.

Thank you for your support for Narragansett Bay.

Jonathan Stone  
Executive Director

Cynthia J. Butler 
Board President
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Waters are cleaner and habitats are improving. UNFI volunteers, Sandy 
Meyer (background) and 
Ginger Lynch (foreground), 
help plant more than 50,000 
salt marsh grasses at 
Ninigret marsh. 

In 2017, thanks to you:

• After completing our 10th year of water testing in the Lower Pawcatuck River estuary and 
Little Narragansett Bay, our Coastkeeper is helping the town of Westerly discover the 
source of bacteria in the downtown section of the river.

• Working with the Coastal Resources Management Council, we planted nearly 50,000 
shoots of salt marsh grasses and created networks of shallow creeks in Ninigret marsh in 
Charlestown. The project represents an innovative approach to help the marsh adapt to 
rising sea levels by elevating the marsh with sand. 

• At Calf Pasture Point salt marsh in North Kingstown, we excavated shallow creeks to allow 
water to drain off the low-lying upland area, and now the marsh is beginning to successfully 
migrate inland as sea levels rise.

• Our work with the cities of Cranston and East Providence culminated in two projects that 
filter pollution from runoff flowing into the Bay at Stillhouse Cove and Sabin Point. 

• We completed the first phase of a dam removal project at Shady Lea Mill in North 
Kingstown to improve river connectivity and restore a half-mile of stream access for 
migratory shad and American eel.

• With the Massachusetts Division of Marine Fisheries, we completed a two-year study of 
spawning habitat in Shad Factory Pond in support of our efforts to restore river herring  
and shad to this important river system.

• In our first Seal Count Report, we summarized thousands of volunteer seal observations 
from the 20-year history of our seal monitoring program.

salt marsh 
grasses planted

67,130

feet of shallow creeks 
and runnels dug in 

five marshes to drain 
impounded water

water quality 
measurements  

taken in the 
Pawcatuck River 
and Little 

Narragansett 
Bay

1,222

Thanks to YOU

3,900
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Future Bay stewards are emerging.Providence After School 
Alliance summer scholars 
test out their cardboard 
boat in our marine 
science course, How and 
Why Do Things Float?

In 2017, thanks to you:

• Students from 140 schools or school districts, including 44 Title I schools, participated in 
Save The Bay’s marine science and environmental education programs. Two-thirds of our 
school partners represented Rhode Island’s urban core communities, including Providence, 
Central Falls, Woonsocket, Pawtucket and Newport.

• We provided marine science education to 10,567 students and spent an average of 14  
hours with each of the 3,766 students who worked with us multiple times throughout the 
school year.

• 89 percent of our 2016 education partners returned to us again in 2017, a testament to the 
quality of our marine science and environmental education programs.

• Every fourth-grader in the Warwick School District is getting hands-on marine science and 
environmental education with Save The Bay as part of their science curriculum.

• Students and teachers at Central Falls High, Woonsocket High, and 360 High School in 
Providence engaged in our Narragansett Bay Field Studies program, a long-term, inquiry-
based environmental science and professional development program supported in part by  
a three-year National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration B-WET grant.

• We expanded our afterschool learning programs in Connecticut, and ran the programs  
at Deans Mills Elementary School in Mystic for the first time.

1,248
students received  

our marine science  
and environmental  

education programs

10,567 school programs 
provided, with 30 
of 37 R.I. school 

districts taking part 
in our marine science 

education

Thanks to YOU

BayCampers 
made the Bay 
their summer 
campground

596
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Community members are involved. Fisherman Harold Doran removes 
trash at Collier Point during the 
International Coastal Cleanup. 
Passionate about keeping the Bay 
clean, this “trash hero” picks up 
trash on his own whenever (and 
wherever) he goes to the shore.  

In 2017, thanks to you:

• In a year-long anti-litter effort, we targeted four popular Warwick beaches with weekly 
cleanups, newspaper articles, promotional materials and social media. Nearly 1,500 
volunteers removed 7,770 pounds of trash from Oakland Beach, Salter Grove, Conimicut 
Point and Rocky Point State Park.

• We led Rhode Island’s participation in the International Coastal Cleanup for the fourth year, 
enlisting 2,629 volunteers who removed 16,484 pounds of trash from 90 local shoreline sites 
across the state.

• We produced and distributed Bay-Friendly Living, a guide to lawn care and lifestyle tips 
that help reduce polluted runoff and improve water quality.

• We connected 33,815 community members—a 27% increase over last year—with 
Narragansett Bay through seal and lighthouse tours, summer camps and the Exploration 
Center and Aquarium.

• We strengthened our community partnerships to become the beneficiary of such 
community events as the 4 Bridges Ride, Pell Bridge Run and Whole Foods Day.

• Our new Bay of the Future exhibit teaches aquarium visitors about the growing populations 
of tropical fish that are surviving longer in our warming waters.

• After treacherous weather conditions canceled our 41st annual Swim, we engaged more 
than 150 swimmers in an #AlternateSwim, raising more than $220,000 and inspiring others 
to continue to support our mission.

Thanks to YOU

beach cleanups  
held in  

Rhode Island

153 pounds of trash 
collected  
from R.I.  
shoreline

29,234
volunteers donated  

28,490 hours in 
support of our work 

for an in-kind value of

4,079

$671,235
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Thanks to YOU
Your voice for the Bay remains strong.

caption here

In 2017, thanks to you:

• We successfully challenged a Cranston City Council ordinance that would have banned 
fishing at a publicly designated right-of-way in Edgewood. Our advocacy team reviewed 
the ordinance, reached out to the City Council and the mayor’s office, and teamed up with 
neighborhood and recreational fishing groups to safeguard fishing rights from the shore, 
which are protected by the R.I. Constitution.

• We partnered with the R.I. Saltwater Anglers Association, Audubon Society of R.I. and the 
National Wildlife Federation to help Rhode Island take the lead nationally in championing 
conservation of menhaden, a key food fish for striped bass, bluefish, osprey, and whales,  
and a prolific filter feeder that removes nitrogen from Bay waters.

• We opposed the siting of a 900-megawatt gas-fired power plant near the Clear River in the 
Blackstone River watershed, where a forested region with highly diverse wildlife and habitat 
would be at risk if the plant is built. 

• We built momentum for major investments to help coastal communities adapt to rapidly 
rising seas, coastal erosion, loss of habitat, and threats to public access caused by climate 
change, including: 1) Gov. Gina Raimondo’s inclusion in her FY2019 budget of a $48.5M 
“Green Economy-Clean Water Bond” and 2) introduction of legislation that would establish  
a Riverine and Coastal Adaptation Fund to protect public access to the shore, control 
flooding and reduce erosion.

• We supported the R.I. Attorney General in defense of public access to a stretch of land 
abutting Misquamicut State Beach. Although unsuccessful in this case, we continue to 
identify and work with towns to correct obstructions to designated public access sites, 
standing up for the public’s right to fish, swim and walk along the shoreline.

visitors connected 
with Narragansett 
Bay marine life at 

the Exploration 
Center and  
Aquarium

29,711

people saw harbor 
seals in the wild  
on 135 winter  

seal tours

3,388storm drain 
markers placed  
in Rhode Island 
neighborhoods

320
Volunteer Mike 
Sweeney shares 
our passion for 

Narragansett Bay 
and proved it by 

spending part of a 
weekend marking 

storm drains in 
Bristol’s downtown 
waterfront district.
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Program  
revenue

14%

Other  
income
12%

Contributions, 
 gifts and grants

67%

Financial Report

From our Treasurer:
Dear Save The Bay Supporters,

The strength of Save The Bay’s core financial programs and the commitment of others to our future success 
was clearly evident in our 2017 financial results.

A 21% increase in support and revenue with a focus on retaining expenses at the prior year’s level resulted 
in a $710,000 increase in net assets for 2017.

The increase in support and revenue resulted principally from an increase in contributions, gifts and 
grants. The increased level of overall support from many of our Bay Champions and contributions from 
early supporters of Save The Bay’s 50th Anniversary Campaign demonstrated a commitment to our 
future success. The strength of our core financial programs was evident through the continuing increase 
in revenues from public education programs and other sources which helped mitigate the expected 
continuing decline in governmental grant revenue.

Annually, we work hard to align our expenditures with the goals of Save The Bay. Even with increases in 
revenues, our total expenses did not increase. Increases in our communications costs, resulting from our 
expanded efforts to get the word out about our excellent programs and advocacy efforts, were offset by 
the decrease in the costs related to school and public education programs achieved through improved 
staff utilization and efficient resource allocations. We have increased our fundraising efforts as we plan 
for our 50th Anniversary Campaign. General administrative expenses have not changed despite other 
changes throughout Save The Bay.

Our financial success is the direct result of the generous support of thousands of members, donors, 
funders and sponsors. Thank you for your enduring commitment.

FY17 STATEMENT OF ACTIVITIES

SUPPORT AND REVENUE
Contributions, gifts and grants $2,804,358
Government contracts 194,453
Program revenue 573,037
Other income 523,757
Investment income (loss) 106,060

Total Support and Revenue 4,201,665

EXPENSES
Advocacy 751,710
Education 1,393,341
Communications 247,228
General and administration 357,954
Fundraising 741,140

Total Expenses 3,491,373

Total Increase in Net Assets 710,292

FY17 STATEMENT OF  
FINANCIAL POSITION

ASSETS
Cash and cash equivalents $529,188
Receivables (pledges and grants) 518,206
Prepaid expenses and other 113,848
Property and equipment, net 6,501,022
Cash held for long-term purposes 533,775
Investments 1,182,274

Total Assets 9,378,313

LIABILITIES
Accounts payable and  
  accrued expenses 225,684
Deferred revenue 200,724
Long-term debt 1,359,350
Total Liabilities 1,785,758

NET ASSETS
Unrestricted 5,663,733
Temporarily restricted 1,446,363
Permanently restricted 482,459
Total Net Assets 7,592,555

Total Liabilities and Net Assets $9,378,313

The financial statements of Save The Bay, Inc. are 
audited by Batchelor, Frechette, McCrory, Michael 
& Co. A copy of the complete audited financial 
statements, along with the auditor’s report thereon, is 
available upon request. For a copy of Save The Bay’s 
IRS Form 990, visit savebay.org/donate

EXPENDITURES BY DEPARTMENT

Government 
contracts 

5%

Investment 
income 

2%

SUPPORT & REVENUE

Education
40%

Advocacy
22%

Fundraising
21%

Communications 
7%

General and 
administration 

10%

Stephen Geremia, Treasurer
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Planned Giving

Seagrass SocietyEndowment Funds
Endowment funds are long-term investments in the future of Narragansett Bay. They support critical 
strategic initiatives, reduce dependency on annual giving and help us keep pace with rising costs. In 
our 2020 Strategic Plan, our Board identified growing our endowment as an important priority to lead 
Save The Bay into its second half century. Our endowment funds are as follows:

Board-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
Designated by the Save The Bay Board of Directors, this endowment provides general operating 
support and the greatest flexibility in managing organizational resources in response to changing 
circumstances.

Donor-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
The Julia Sands Chase Fund honors the memory of Mrs. Chase and supports Save The Bay’s critical 
mission.

Donor-Designated Endowments
The Alison Walsh Fund supports a yearly community award for outstanding environmental advocacy. 
The Roosa Family Fund for Marine Education supports marine environmental education for 
schoolchildren. The John H. Chafee Memorial Fund honors the Senator’s lifelong commitment 
to the environment and supports Save The Bay education programs. It can be used to designate 
endowment contributions below the threshold for individual endowments.

Remembering Save The Bay in your will is one of the most meaningful gifts you can make. Within 
Narragansett Bay, seagrass beds are a primary source of food and shelter for an abundance of 
marine life. Just as seagrass beds are the foundation of a healthy Bay, the Seagrass Society ensures a 
long-term, healthy financial foundation for Save The Bay. We are grateful to our members who have 
included Save The Bay in their estate plans, ensuring the health of the Bay for generations to come.

Seagrass Society Members
Joan C. Abrams
Hugh D. Auchincloss*
Joseph Beck *
Frances Bodell
Ellen Borden
Majorie Briody
Tim P. Burns
Arthur A. Carter, Jr. 
Elizabeth Carter
Robert A. Chase
Raymond Dearden*
Lawrence Delhagen*
Stan Dimock
Adrian B. Diorio
Laura Freid
Maureen Fogarty
Clifford and Coleen Griffith

Gail A. Ginnetty
John Kellam*
Linda L. Kelly
Sanne Kure-Jensen
Christy Law Blanchard
Rob and Peggy Leeson
Ruth Mullen
Rita Munzer*
Alan D. Nathan
Elsie Ridge *
Jane Ridgway*
Marion Sachs
Sanford J. Sachs*
Curt and Patrice Spalding
Jonathan F. Stone 
Jean T. Timmons*

*deceased

For more information 
about planned 
giving, please contact 
Maureen Fogarty at 
401-272-3540, x109 
or visit: savebay.org/
plannedgiving
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Mr. and Mrs. Steven B.  
   Gewirz
Robert H. I. Goddard and  
   Hope Drury Goddard  
   Fund at the Rhode Island  
   Foundation 
Bill and Maureen Goldfarb 
Mr. and Mrs. Clifford F.  
   Griffith
Elizabeth and Nicholas  
 Grumbach 
Mrs. Alexis Hafken 
Ms. Charlotte Harvey
Peter and Elaine Hess
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A.  
 Higginbotham
Dr. Christopher S. Hill
Drs. Jennifer Hosmer  
 and Brad Miller 
Mr. Leonard Johnson
The Edward W. Kane  
 and Martha J. Wallace  
 Family Foundation 
Mr. Leslie M. Kenney 
Dr. Audrey Kupchan  
 and Sam Havens 
Laird Norton Family Fund
Brooke and Eugene Lee 
Peggy and Rob Leeson
Stanley & Martha Livingston  
 Fund at the Rhode Island  
 Foundation 
Mr. Stephen J. MacQuarrie  
 and Ms. Kathryn P. Martin
Scott and Laura Malkin 
Frederick R. Mattis 
Mrs. Charlotte S. Metcalf
Mr. and Mrs. Terrence P.  
 Moran
F. Paul Mooney, Jr. 
Mr. Raymond F. Murphy, Jr. 
Jeff and Jessica Nathan 
Dr. Andrew T. and Cheryl A.  
 Nathanson 
Mr. Edward Nelson 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H.  
 Pease, Jr.
James and Abby Perry 
Andrew Potter and Judith  
 Sernatinger 
Dr. and Mrs. Warren L. Prell

Mr. and Mrs. Norton H.  
 Reamer 
Mr. Douglas Ricci 
Julia and Curt Richardson
Ed and Cindy Sabato 
Nancy Safer
Mr. and Mrs. Michael E.  
 Schwartz 
Jennifer Smith
Mary C. Speare
David Staples 
Wally and Jo Strobel 
Mr. Curt Spalding and  
 Dr. Patrice Milos-Spalding 
Mr. John S. Struck and  
 Mrs. Beatriz Struck
Ms. Mildred H. Struck
Mr. and Mrs. Shivan S.  
 Subramaniam
Dr. Elizabeth M. Sutton
Anne and Michael Szostak
Dr. and Mrs. Philip A. Torgan
Alison and Charles Townsend 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Vincent 
Mr. Andrew Wallerstein  
 and Ms. Mary C. Sloane 
Mr. Kenneth W. Washburn
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard M.  
 Wharton
Ms. Deborah Wiley 
Mr. and Mrs. Harrison M.  
 Wright
John and Christine Zitzmann 

Hope Society 
$500 - $999
Anonymous (4)
Dr. Julian N. Abuelo and  
 Dr. Dianne N. Abuelo
Mr. Robert Allio
Mr. Ronald Archambault 
Dianne Arrigoni 
Lisa and Dean Audet
Dr. Richard Baker and  
 Mrs. Barbara Lloyd Baker
Connie Ballmer 
Ms. Kendra Beaver and  
 Mr. David Hanrahan 
Mr. and Mrs. William P.  
 Becker 

Ninigret Society 
$75,000 and up
Gib and Diane Conover
Ms. Elizabeth Prince 

Prudence Society 
$50,000 - $74,999
Virginia and Alan Nathan 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Salem 

Sakonnet Society 
$25,000 - $49,999
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn M.  
   Creamer

Salt Pond Society 
$10,000 - $24,999
Anonymous
Michael J. Blitzer
Jeff and Abby Boal
David Booth and  
   Jane Garnett 
Laurie and Ruud Bosman 
Peter and Lucia Gill Case
Stan Dimock 
Kate and Howard Kilguss
Ms. Holly McAllister 
Lynne and Tim Palmer 
Craig Richardson and Sarah  
   Beinecke Richardson
Lucille Rossignol and  
   Paul LaViolette 
Eric and Peggy Smith 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J.  
   Steiner

Brenton Reef Society 
$5,000 - $9,999
Anonymous 
Laura and Mike Bottaro 
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Brewer 
Canepari Family Fund at the  
   Rhode Island Foundation 
Barbara and Duncan  
   Chapman
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W.  
   Cummings
Denise M. Dangremond
Ms. Clover M. Drinkwater
Anne G. Earle 
Jonathan and Ruth Fain 
Mark J. Formica and Linda  
   A. Brunini-Formica 
Mr. Jonathan K. Gewirz
Gail A. Ginnetty
Almon and Suzanne Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Alan G.  
   Hassenfeld 
Emma Clyde Hodge  
   Memorial Fund
Mr. and Mrs. William L.  
   Leatherman
Dr. Carl and Rebecca Levick 
Charles and Lory McCoy
Eugene and Bronwyn  
   McDermott
Ms. Devin McShane
David and Suzanne Morris
Jeff and Mary Jane  
   Rasmussen
George M. and Barbara H.  
   Sage Fund at the Rhode  
   Island Foundation 

George W. Shuster, Jr. and  
   Stephanie L. Van Patten
Jonathan F. Stone 

Sachuest Society 
$2,500 - $4,999
Anonymous 
Joan and Richard Abrams
Ms. April Bodman
Mr. George T. Boyer
Ms. Wendy H. Crandall and  
   Mr. Chris A. D'Aguanno
Mr. and Mrs. Eric D. Falk
Imperial 718 Fund at the  
   Rhode Island Foundation 
Chris and Sarah Lee 
Mr. and Mrs. H. F. Lenfest 
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond T.  
   Mancini
Lynn and Robert Manning
Betsy and Clarke Moody
Ruth Mullen
Cathy and Jeff Siegal
Mr. Samuel B. Slade  
   and Ms. Susan Coughlin
Rod and Natalie Wright
Mary and Tot Wright

Beacon Society 
$1,000 - $2,499
Alden and Emily Anderson
Dr. and Mrs. Gregory J.  
   Austin
Mr. William Baker
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Balloch
Mr. Joseph Barry

Mr. William M. Bazzy
Cynthia Bertozzi 
Nick and Wendy Bowen 
Jacob Brown
Ms. Cynthia J. Butler 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob F. Carniaux
William and Christine Carr
Johnnie Chace
Mr. Nathan W. Chace and  
   Mrs. Mary E. Chace 
Wayne and Jeannie Charness
Mr. Stephen H. Clark and  
   Mrs. Kim N. Clark
David and Judith Clark
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Darden
Mrs. Amy Daubert
Mr. William DeAngelus III
Ms. Elizabeth M. Delude-Dix
Michelle Denault and  
   Mark Palmer
Justin and Kirstin DeShaw
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph  
   DiBattista
Sandy and Tom Dimeo
Ms. Louise Durfee
Jack and Cathi Esselen
Mr. William Falk
Tom and Suzanne Ferrio
Lawrence K. Fish
Mr. Richard Fogarty 
Sara Foster
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen  
   Geremia 
Mrs. Rhonda Germany  
   Ballintyn

Donor Support

to our donors:
Save The Bay is deeply grateful to the thousands of individuals, businesses, foundations and other 
organizations that generously support our work to protect and restore Narragansett Bay. In this 
report, we are pleased to recognize all those who gave $250 or more during calendar year 2017.  

 If you have been omitted or incorrectly listed, please accept our sincere apology and notify  
Jackie Carlson at 401-272-3540, ext 106. Thank you.

Bay Champions
Thank you to the following Bay Champions who 
have made an early gift or pledge to Save The 
Bay’s 50th Anniversary Campaign:

Individual Giving Societies

Anonymous 
Joan and Richard Abrams 

Jeff and Abby Boal
Laurie and Ruud Bosman
Mike and Laura Bottaro

Cynthia J. Butler
The Champlin Foundation 

George L. Coleman 
Gib and Diane Conover

James M. Cox Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn M. Creamer 
Bud and Maureen Cummings 
The Norman and Rosalie Fain  

Family Foundation 
Gail A. Ginnetty

Jenn Harris
The Hassenfeld Family Foundation 

The Island Foundation
John Kaplin 

Kate and Howard Kilguss 
Lucille Rossignol and Paul LaViolette

Chris and Sarah Lee
The Alletta Morris McBean Charitable Trust

Eugene and Bronwyn McDermott
F. Paul Mooney, Jr. 

Ruth K. Mullen (in memory of Jim Mullen)
Alan and Virginia Nathan 

Dr. Andrew and Cheryl Nathanson 
Tim and Lynne Palmer 
Aidan and Kate Petrie 

Warren and Deborah Prell 
Prince Charitable Trusts

The Prospect Hill Foundation 
REI

Craig Richardson and  
Sarah Beinecke Richardson

Ed and Cindy Sabato 
George W. Shuster, Jr. and  

Stephanie L. Van Patten
Sharpe Family Foundation 

Jonathan F. Stone 
US Fish and Wildlife Service 

Alisson Walsh and Adam Braver 
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Salt Marsh Society  
$250 - $500
Anonymous (3)
Mr. George E. Alexandre, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey M. Allen
Michael and Kirstin Allio
Mr. Berndt W. Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. David C.  
 Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S.  
 Andreozzi
Anne Archibald
Mr. Henri Arts 
Mr. Zach Arts
Avalon Fund at the Rhode  
 Island Foundation 
Drs. W. Lloyd Barnard, Jr.  
 and Lucinda B. Barnard
Victor and Gussie Baxt  
 Fund at the Rhode Island  
 Foundation 
Kathleen Bellicchi
Dory and Dan Benson
Neptune Benson
Ms. Barbara J. Bird
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bixby
Ms. Jean E. Black
Mr. Matthew S. Blank
Andrew Blazar
Mr. Danny Bliss
Mr. Paul Boisvert
Mr. Gary Bolla and  
 Mrs. Dawn Bolla
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse M.  
 Bontecou
Robin Boss 
Dr. and Mrs. Mark E. Braun
Captain Nicholas Brown
Mr. Timothy Brown
Mr. Thomas Bryson
Gabby Brzozowski
Mrs. Helge-Caj Butler
Suzanne Cadge
Dr. and Mrs. Nicholas A.  
 Califano
Honorable David Cambria
Mr. Ron Caniglia
Steven Carlino
Ms. Patrice A. Carroll
Linda Casey
Mr. Thomas Casey

Maureen Chapdelaine
Joshua and Kristen  
 Cherwinski 
Robert Chusmir
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J.  
 Coghlin
Christopher Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew D.  
 Cook
Mr. Ernest L. Crivellone
Mr. and Mrs. David V. Crocker
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Cronin
Anthony DaCosta
Ray and Sarah D'Aguanno
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Dana
Mr. Murray Danforth and  
 Mrs. Judith Danforth
Wayne Daniel
Frank and Hope Darigan
Mr. Nick DelGreco and  
 Ms. Sarah Atchley
The Delmonico Family  
 Fund at the Rhode Island  
 Foundation 
Ms. Abigail M. Demopulos

Thomas Devine
Mr. Paul Dow
Virginia Dowdell
Mr. Tom Driscoll
Mr. Robert K. Duby
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Dunn
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher  
 DuPaul
Mr. Kaan Duru
Ms. Valerie A. Dymsza
Mr. Kenneth Easley
Kimberly Eckert
Joseph Eilertsen and  
 Sandra Krupp
Jacqueline Elias
Todd Estabrook
Katharine Estes 
Ms. Ann M. Falsey
Peter Favreau
Dr. Lloyd R. Feit and  
 Dr. Linda Nici
Mr. Bruce C. Ferguson
Kevin and Carol Fitzpatrick
Leo Flotron
Ms. Shirley Ann Flynn

Dr. and Mrs. Richard D. Frary
Mr. and Mrs. Greg A.  
 Fronczek
Mr. Albert and  
 Dr. Abbe Garcia
Mr. and Mrs. Richard N.  
 Garland
Mr. Jay E. Garrett, Jr.
Mr. James F. Gendron
Steve and Katherine  
 Gerencser
Pat and James Giblin
Dr. Stephen E. Glinick and  
 Dr. Elizabeth A. Welch
Dr. and Mrs. Frederick A.  
 Godley III
Mr. Raymond Gorman
Mr. Richard F. Graefe  
 and Mrs. Susan W. Graefe
Charles R. Grant
W. Cabell Grayson
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph J. Greco
Mr. and Mrs. Neil R.  
 Greenspan
Debbie Gross

The Bernadette and Douglas  
 Bernon Charitable Fund  
 at the Rhode Island  
 Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Black
Sylvia Blake
Mr. Jeffrey R. Blease
Ms. Frances Booth
Mr. and Mrs. Blair Boyer
Mr. Alan D. Brier
Tim and Lorrie Burns
Mr. and Mrs. Sherburne W.  
 Cameron
Rachel Campbell
Chris Cannon and  
 Carol Hopkins
Dr. Marshall W. Carpenter  
 and Ms. Mary K. Grzebien
Arthur H. Carr Fund 
Mr. Ross E. Cheit and  
 Ms. Kathleen Odean 
Donald and Nancy Cloud
Mr. and Mrs. Brent L.  
 Cogswell 
Mr. and Mrs. Dwight  
 Coleman
Lyn and Margaret D. Comfort

D. Allen and Judith Conaway
Sara and Dan Connor 
Mr. Kellen Cooney
The Csanadi Family 
Tom and Leanne Danielsen 
Dinusha and John Dietrich

Mr. and Mrs. Robert M.  
 Drew, Jr.
John C. Eaton Memorial  
 Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Edie
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Eil 
Ms. Patricia Fairchild and  
 Mr. John Sessions
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Falvey
Donald and Maia Farish
Mr. Hugh Ferguson
Ms. Wenley S. Ferguson  
 and Mr. John Wolf
Mr. and Mrs. Peter E. Flood 
Maureen and Eugene  
 Fogarty 
Ms. Sarah Frost
Rob Gallagher
Allison M. Gauthier
Pamela Giannini
Hugo Gomes and  
 Dr. Susanne Matias-Gomes
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew  
 Goodale 
Mr. Marc Greichen
Julee Guinipero
Mrs. Jocelin Hamblett 

Dr. Steven P. Hamburg and  
 Ms. Sarah A. Barker 
Ms. Kate Hamilton
Mr. and Ms. Edward O.  
 Handy III
Jenn H. Harris

Mr. Peter J. Hendricks
Ms. Catherine Hibbitt
Mr. Lawrence I. Kahn
Terence J. Karaniuk
Dr. David R. Katzen and  
 Barbara R. Binder
Eileen Kim
James Klinger and Family 
Mr. Christopher F. Koller  
 and Ms. Colette C. Cook 
Mr. Kristofer Kolstad
Mr. John LaRiviere
Mrs. Marjorie Larson 
Mr. and Mrs. Roderick H.  
 Lichtenfels
The Lopresti Family Gift Fund
Ms. Mary F. Lovejoy and  
 Mr. John Whistler 
The Ludwig-Leone Family
James and Diane Lynch 
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Marsh
Lucy Metcalf
Pauline C. Metcalf 
Ms. Elizabeth H. Minifie
Susan and Thadeus Mocarski
Ms. Pamela B. Murphy

Mr. Douglas Newhouse  
 and Dr. Holly Bannister
Mr. and Mrs. Jack O'Donnell
Kevin and Amy Orth 
Mr. Richard S. Palmer 

Jonathan and Bettie Pardee 
Mr. William H. Perkins
Mary Beth Persons
Aidan and Kate Petrie 
David Reville and Tina  
 Tryforos 
Charles and Mary Beth Riotto 
Dr. Michael Robbins
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E.  
 Rogers
Barbara and Allen P. Rubine
Mr. Donald K. Richer and  
 Mrs. Karen J. Richer 
Salten Weingrod Family  
 Fund at the Rhode Island  
 Foundation 
Mr. Peter B. Scoliard and  
 Ms. Sarah E. Sinclair 
Mr. Allen R. and Ms. Barbara  
 J. Scott
Mr. Colgate Searle and  
 Mrs. Lalla Searle
Mr. and Mrs. George M.  
 Seidel
Mr. and Mrs. William A.  
 Shawcross, Jr.
Elena and Scott Shleifer
Mr. Bennett E. Singer and  
 Mrs. Lissa Singer
Austin Smith 
Mrs. Virginia Soutter 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Spies
Andrew Sucov and  
 Heather Chapman 
Suglia Family Fund at  
 the Rhode Island  
 Foundation 
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick K.  
 Sullivan
Ramin Tabaddor
Mr. and Mrs. William Taft IV
Ms. Abigail B. Test
Mr. and Mrs. Asheton C.  
 Toland 
Mr. Mark A. Tracy
Mr. Peter A. Travisono and  
 Ms. Nancy J. Pottish
Dr. Mark Vogt
Audrey Weil
Mr. Austin Whitman 
Mrs. Dudley A. Williams 
James and Kate Wright

Thank You

“Save The Bay is so important to learn about  
so that we can save the animals and not have them 

go extinct. If you litter, then the water goes to the Bay 
with trash and the animals could die. That makes me 

so sad because I love the Bay and all the animals!” 

~ Jyra, Grade 3, Fogarty Elementary School
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Isabella R. Porter
Bridget and David Prescott
Dr. and Mrs. John J. Przygoda
Mrs. Rose Randall 
Ms. Kathleen M. Redgate  
 and Ms. Sheila A. Finnegan
Ms. Martha K. Richardson
Nicholas and Abby Roach
Dr. John C. Roberts
Ms. Thelma Rocha
Bill Roe
Richard and AnnMarie Rosa
Mr. Herman H. Rose
Dr. and Mrs. Michael C.  
 Rosenberg
Mr. Chris Rowbottom
Ms. Tanya M. Roy
Mr. Michael Rubin
Mr. John D. Ruscito
Anuj Sampat
Douglas Sayles
Mr. B. Clarkson Schoettle 
Mr. Kevin Shea
Mr. Irving C. Sheldon, Jr. and  
 Mrs. Katherine M. Sheldon
Dr. Douglas Shemin 
Mrs. Frances Shippee
Theresa Shireman
Hardwick Simmons 
Amy Smith

Claire and Joseph Soboda
Heidi Sommers
Mr. and Mrs. David M. Soucy
Ms. Susan Space
Eileen and Michael Span
Henry Spencer and  
 Nicky Cass
Mr. David Splaine
Mr. David Stephenson and  
 Mrs. Holly Stephenson
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas R.  
 Stevenson
Mr. David Stott
Ms. Ruth M. Strach
Mrs. Cornelia B. Sturgis

Chris and Jen Suellentrop
Mr. and Mrs. Howard G.  
 Sutton
Mr. Brian Sweenor
Dr. Phyllis A. Syres
Christine Tananone
Mr. Geoffrey M. Tapper
Mr. Carl Tauber
Joan and John Taylor
William and Donna  
 Templeton
Jennifer and Marc Theroux
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J.  
 Thomas
Dr. and Mrs. John F.  
 Thompson

Elaine Tobey
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Torgan
Robin and Perry Traquina
Mr. and Mrs. Tim C. Tuff
Ms. Linda L. Turner
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Valenstein
Helene van Beuren
Amy Verreault
John Vitha
Ms. Sharon B. Wallace
Alisson Walsh and  
 Adam Braver
Mr. Michael Walsh
Wendy and Tim Walters
Mrs. Leslie H. Weeden
David White
John Whittier
Mr. Robert Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Wing
Dr. Rob Wolfgang
Mr. and Mrs. Edmund B.  
 Wood
Gail Worthington
Mr. Lu Ming M. Wu
Ms. Sandra S. Wyatt
Brian Zack
Mr. Karl Ziegler 
Mr. Edward E. Zuker

Mr. and Mrs. David J.  
 Gumbley
Susan Guralnik
Catherine and Jeff Hall
Topher and Martha Hamblett
Ann Hampson
Ms. Nancy V. A. Hansen
Mr. and Mrs. Edward T.  
 Harvey, Jr.
Ms. Kimberley Hebert
Jacqueline F. Hole
Mr. and Mrs. John N.  
 Hooper, Sr.
Dr. Amy L. Hopper
Honorable John Hunt  
 and Ms. Lynda Hunt
Mr. Howard Huntoon, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. John Isaac
David Jaye 
David Jelinek
Mr. Thor S. Johnson
Robert Johnstone
Gregory Jones and  
 Patricia Richmond-Jones
Margaret A. Jones and  
 Richard Carmichael
Alison and Peter Kaczmarek
Cheryl A. King and  
 Bernard Zimmermann
Dr. and Mrs. Paul F. Kirk
Ms. Andra Kirsteins
Mr. James Knowles
Mr. Ben Koenig
Haleigh Kology
Thomas Krahn
Mr. Justin Kreter
Mr. Jarvis W. Lambert and  
 Mrs. Abigail R. Lambert
Mr. William Lane
Ms. Marie J. Langlois
Ms. Sally E. Lapides 
Mr. Jonathan Lathrop
Mr. Jonathan Leary
Charles P. Lee Memorial  
 Fund at the Rhode Island  
 Foundation
Pamela Lenehan and  
 Lawrence F. Geuss
Mr. Marc A. Lewinstein
Tina Liiv
Dr. Richard S. Limbird

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen B. Lister
Mr. and Ms. Jeff LoGioco
Dr. Andrew Lohmeier and  
 Prof. Naoko Shibusawa
William R. Lund 
Rachel MacKinnon
Suzanne and Ira Magaziner
Mr. Paul Maraghy
Dr. and Mrs. A. Louis  
 Mariorenzi
Ms. Carolyn Mark
Caroline and Spencer Martin  
 Fund of the New  
 Hampshire Charitable  
 Foundation 
Mrs. Theresa E. Mathiesen
Anthony McAuliffe
Mr. and Mrs. Peter W.  
 McCalmont
Mr. Michael A. McGourty
Mr. Clifford Merchant
Mr. and Mrs. Duncan C.  
 Merriman
Anne B. Miller and John  
 Alves, Jr.
Susan and Tony Morrettini 
Deborah Morrocco
Kristina Morrocco
Ted Mundy
Mr. Robert J. Murgo
Dr. and Mrs. Michael S.  
 Murphy
Katie and Colin Murray
Paul and Donna Nicholson
Mr. Paul C. Nicholson, Jr.
Melanie Niemiec
Mr. Dennis W. Nixon
Paul and Denise O'Brien
Dorothea B. O'Byrne
Jennifer H. OConnell
Joe and Molly Orchardo 
Captain and Mrs. Bernard L.  
 Patterson III
Ms. Jill B. Pearlman
Zak PeloJoaquin
Ms. Deborah K. Penn
Rebecca Perry
Dr. Robert A. Petersen  
 and Dr. Veronica Petersen
Harris Pitnof
David Pollack

Thank You

2017 Save The Bay  
Swim Fundraisers:  

$1,000 and up
Thomas Allan

Rachel Balaban
Kristen Bierwirth

Paul Boisvert
Bradley Crowell
Rebecca Doran
Kimberly Eckert

Deborah Foppert
Daniel Force
Mark Formica

Jessica Goshen
Christine Heenan

Jana Hesser
Matt Hull

Thor Johnson
Dave Judelson

David Karoff
Philip Lee
Sarah Lee

Elizabeth Minifie
Denise Murphy

Brian Nathan
Deb Nelson

James Parham
Diana Perdomo

James Porter
Dana Reed

Nicholas Roach
Joanne Sadlowski

Shannon Smith
David Staples

David Stephenson
Jonathan Stone

Matthew Tsimikas
Benjamin Tuff

Onne van der Wal
Scott Wakeman
Nancy Westfeldt
Rob Wolfgang

Christopher Zacharda

“The day we swim across the Bay is the 
most important date on my summer 

calendar…because the water is crystal 
clear, warm, and who wouldn’t want to 
swim across the Bay, under the bridge 

just after sunrise with hundreds of  
other like-minded creatures?” 

~ Onne van der Wal,  
10-year Save The Bay swimmer
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$50,000 - $74,999
REI

$25,000 - $49,999
CVS Caremark Charity 
Classic, Inc.

$10,000 - $24,999
Citizens Bank
National Grid
Schneider Electric 

$5,000 - $9,999
Avalon Trust 
BankNewport
Citrin Cooperman &  
 Company, LLP
Corvias Solutions
Patagonia 
Tanury Industries
Whole Foods Market 

$2,500 - $4,999
Amica
Ashaway Line and Twine 
Manufacturing
Bottaro Law Firm LLC
Bradford Soap Works 

Green River Silver Company 
HTJC, Inc. 
Metlife Auto & Home

$1,000 - $2,499
Bank of America
BayCoast Bank 
Dewal Industries, Inc. 
F.L. Putnam Investment  
 Management Company
Fuji Film Electronic Materials
Gemalto, Inc. 
Kohl’s 
Locke, Lorde, LLC 
Lumetta, Inc. 
Peace Dale Congregational  
 Church 
Rhode Island Marine Trades  
 Association
Rhode Island School  
 of Design
United Natural Foods Inc
University Medicine 

$500 -$999
Aquidneck Island Planning  
 Commission
B & T Association 
Caster Communicaton
Eaton Corporation
Ferguson Perforating &  
 Wire Company
Jennings Car Care

Plymouth Rock Assurance 
PODS Swimming
Roy Carpenter’s Beach,  
 Matunuck Beach  
 Properties, Inc.
Southern New England  
 Social Association
Tillotson Corporation
United Site Services
WaterRower

$250 - $499
AAA Northeast
Amazon.com
America’s Cup Inn
Baycoast Bank
Bristol County Medical  
 Associates, Inc.
Bristol House Bed &  
 Breakfast Guests
Classic Cruises of Newport
Farrar Associates
Grapes and Gourmet
MFAC, LLC
Neighborhood Healthplan
Norcom Cares
Passport Automotive Group
Regency Plaza Chestnut Hill
Sullivan Graber
Swansea & Cole River Boat  
 Yard & Marina Co. Inc.
The Ryan Center
The United Theatre 

City of Newport
The Nature Conservancy
NOAA
Restore America’s Estuaries
RI CRMC - Coastal Resources  
 Management Council
RI Department of  
 Environmental  
 Management
Town of Barrington 
Town of Tiverton
University of Rhode Island 
US Fish and Wildlife Service 
Warren Land Conservation  
 Trust, Inc.
Weekapaug Foundation for  
 Conservation
Wild and Scenic Stewardship  
 Council 

$75,000 and up
The Champlin Foundation
EJMP Fund for Philanthropy
The Norman and Rosalie Fain  
 Family Foundation
Gruben Charitable  
 Foundation 
McBean Charitable Trust
NOAA 
Prince Charitable Trusts
Rhode Island Foundation
State of Rhode Island

$50,000 - $99,999
Forrest C. and Frances H.  
 Lattner Foundation
Prospect Hill Foundation
The Salem Foundation
US Fish and Wildlife Service

$25,000 - $49,999
American Chemistry Council
Sarah K. de Coizart Article 
Tenth Perpetual Charitable  
 Trust
Island Foundation
Sharpe Family Foundation
van Beuren Charitable  
 Foundation, Inc.

$10,000 - $24,999
Bafflin Foundation
Citizens Community  
 Foundation 
The Hassenfeld Foundation 
Hazard Family Foundation
Heritage Harbor Foundation 
National Grid Foundation
National Marine Sanctuary  
 Foundation
The Alletta Morris McBean  
 Charitable Foundation 
The Providence Journal  
 Charitable Legacy Fund
June Rockwell Levy  
 Foundation
The Smart Family Foundation,  
 Inc.

Southeast Regional Planning  
 & Economic Development  
 District
The Timken Matthews Family  
 Foundation
The Whitehead Foundation
Wild and Scenic Stewardship  
 Council
Verizon Foundation 

$5,000 - $9,999
Anonymous
BankNewport
The Max & Victoria Dreyfus  
 Foundation, Inc.
Grimshaw-Gudewicz  
 Charitable Foundation
Meehan Foundation 
National Wildlife Federation
New England Interstate  
 Water Pollution Control  
 Commission
NewportFed Charitable  
 Foundation
Nordson Corporation  
 Foundation
Joseph and Rosalyn Sinclair  
 Foundation, Inc.

Textron Charitable Trust
VWR Charitable Foundation

$2,500 - $4,999
John Clarke Trust
Dime Bank Foundation, Inc.
Grimshaw-Gudewicz  
 Charitable Fund
Haffenreffer Family Fund
Silver Tie Fund
Joanna Sorlien Charitable  
 Trust
Frederick C. Tanner Memorial  
 Fund
Town of Barrington

$1,000 - $2,499
C.R. Bard Foundation
Department of Labor  
 and Training
Griffith Foundation
Paul & Cheryl Hamel Family  
 Foundation
North Family Trust
Providence Rotary Charities  
 Foundation
The Daniel Rosenblatt  
 Foundation
Edwin S. Soforenko  
 Foundation
Taco The White Family  
 Foundation
Winstead Charitable  
 Foundation

$500 - $999
City of Providence and  
 Providence Parks
The Naomi and Walter  
 Chucnin Foundation
Narragansett Bay  
 Commission
Newport County Chamber
Walmart Stores, Inc.

Thank You

Partners 
Save The Bay 
acknowledges the 
following partners.

Businesses & 
Organizations

“I think we need to change our attitudes towards everyday trash 
consumption. While leading cleanups, I realized how almost all of the 

trash we collected consisted of single-use products. Participating in  
the International Coastal Cleanup allowed me to recognize  
how my own attitudes and actions need to adapt in order to  

be part of the change I want to see.” 

~ Alexis Dorman, Salty Brine and Point Judith cleanups

Foundations, 
Government 
Grants & 
Gifts
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D’Licious Desserts
Eastern Mountain Sports
Edgewood Cheese Shop
Edible Arrangements
Fab Newport
Fireworks Catering
Fleming’s Prime Steakhouse  
 and Wine Bar
Foolproof Brewing
Forty 1 North Hotel Marina  
 Resort
Fresh Ground Coffee
GCI Outdoor
George’s of Galilee  
 Restaurant, Inc.
Gooseneck Winery
Granny Squibb’s Iced Tea
Grey Sail Brewing of  
 Rhode Island
Island Outfitters
Julian’s
Keel Vodka
Kingfisher Catering
Kountry Kitchen
La Forge Casino
Laid Back Fitness
Lang’s Bowlarama
Lillly Pulitzer
LL Bean
Lola’s Blue Farm
LuLu Lemon
Matunuck Oyster Bar
McGrath Clambakes, Inc.
Mohegan Sun
Peter Mogielnicki
Montaup Country Club
Terrence P. Moran
Mountain Khakis
Mulligan’s Island Golf &  
 Entertainment Center
Munroe Dairy
Narragansett Brewing  
 Company
Narrow River Kayaks
Nature’s Path Foods Inc.
NAVSTA Naval Station  
 Newport
Newport Grand Casino
Newport Harbor Hotel  
 & Marina

Newport Hospitality, Inc.
Newport Playhouse
Newport Storm Brewery
Newport Vineyards & Winery
Paddy’s Beach Club
People’s Power & Light
Pranzi Catering
Providence Children’s  
 Museum
Providence Coal Fired Pizza
Providence Sports &  
 Entertainment
Quahog
Raw Elements
Rhode Island Philharmonic  
 Orchestra & The Music  
 School
Rhode Island  
 Shellfishermen’s  
 Association, Inc.
RISD Museum
RI Turnpike & Bridge  
 Authority
Rock Spot Climbing
Rocket Street Food
Russell Morin Catering  
 & Events
Sail Newport, Inc.
Sarcastic Sweets
Scampi
Seastreak LLC
Seed & Sip
Shades
Shaw’s Supermarkets
Sin Desserts
Sons of Liberty Spirits Co.
Statesman Tavern
Target (Warwick)
The Coast Guard House
The Kayak Centre
Bob Tomassone/Fat Free Bob
Trinity Repertory Company
Two Ten Oyster Bar
Venus de Milo Restaurant
Viking Tours of Newport
Laura Wallace
Whalers Brewing Co.
Whole Foods Market
World Trophies

Aetna
AIG
Apple 
American Express
Amerigives Inc.
Ameriprise
Amgen
Aon
APC
Arch Chemicals
Bank of America
Bank of New York Mellon
The Baupost Group, LLC 
BCD Travel
BD
Biogen 
Blackrock Group 
Bristol Myers Squibb
Casey 
Charles Schwab Foundation
Chevron Humankind

Chubb & Son
Clorox Company 
Citizens Bank
Covidien
CR Bard Foundation, Inc
CVS
D & B 
Dell
Deutsche Bank
Fannie Mae 
Fidelity 
FirstData
FM Global
GE Foundation
Genentech
Goldman Sachs
Google
Grainger
IBM
Income Research +  
 Management 
Intel Foundation 
Jacobs Associates
John Hancock 
Johnson & Johnson
JPMorganChase

Kaiser Permanente 
Kaman Corporation 
Merck
Microsoft
Millennium
Morgan Stanley 
Moss Adams 
National Grid
Nordson
Oracle
PepsiCo Foundation
Pew Charitable Trust 
Pfizer Foundation
Prudential Foundation
Quintiles Cares
Raytheon
Redhat
Schneider Electric
Silver Springs Networks 
Stanley Works
State Street 
Textron
Tripadvisor 
Thomson Reuters
UBS
United Health 

United Technologies
UTC
Verizon
Waters Corporation 
Wells Fargo
Western Digital 
Workday
Yelp 

Our More Than 3,000 
Volunteers
Academy Bus Lines
Atlantic Capes
Aull Pilates And Movement  
 Studio
Bally Humanufactured, LLC
Barnes & Noble
Battleship Cove
Bellicchi’s Best Biscotti
Belmont Market
Ben & Jerry’s Newport
Big Blue Bug Solutions
Billy’s
Blackstone Caterers
Block Island Ferry
Bottles Fine Wine
Bridge To Fitness
Bristol Bagel Works
Bristol House of Pizza
Bristol Total Fitness
Bucket Brewery
Budget Dumpster
Buzzards Bay Brewery
Capeway Roofing
CCRI Massage Program
Chemtex Inc.
Conanicut Marine Services,  
 Inc.
Crystal Spring Water  
 Company
Dapper Dons
Dave & Buster
Del’s Lemonade &  
 Refreshments
Devil’s Purse Brewing  
 Company

Thank You

In-Kind Gifts

The Save The Bay  Endowment Fund was 
established in 1989 by Peter Lisle in memory 

of Elizabeth S. Lisle as  a lasting tribute to 
the work of Save The Bay. In 2017, gifts were 

received in loving memory of:

Gifts in Memoriam

Henry Barney
William Bishop

Susan Blake Hood
Jared Bromley

Patrick Paul Carey
Walter Cotter
Bobbi Croci

Bradley deWolf
Francois deWolf

Lawrence Di Chiaro
Joyce Fairchild
Robert Fiedler

John Fleishman
Lawrence Fredrickson

Dave Frost
June Gibbs

Steven Haley
Ben Hall

Joyce Hall
Benjamin Hall

Dorrance Hamilton
Stephen Harris 

George Marcoux
Thomas Mateer

John B. and Althea H. McAleer
Anthony Migliaccio

Ruth Miller
Claire Miner

Ann and Charles Morris 
Derek Oakes

Joann Packard
Gilbert Perkins
Trevor Ramella

Ruth Razza
Nicole Reinert

Charles Richard
Mark Rotondo
Vicki Schmidt

Richard R. Smith

Matching 
Gifts
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Mr. and Mrs. Richard  
 Higginbotham
Jennifer Hosmer
Kate Kilguss
Brooke Lee
Raymond T. Mancini
Brad Miller
Raymond F. Murphy, Jr.
Tim Palmer
Elizabeth Prince 
Jeffrey Rasmussen
Michael Rauh
Sarah Beinecke Richardson
Marty Roberts
Nancy Safer
George and Stephanie  
 Shuster
Jeffrey Siegal
Eric R. C. Smith
Hon. O. Rogeriee Thompson
Philip Torgan
Geoff Tuff
William Vareika
Kenneth W. Washburn
Ellicott Wright

Executive Director
Jonathan Stone

Staff
Joan Abrams
Kendra Beaver
Jess Bornstein
Tammy Camillo
Jackie Carlson
Kaitlyn Cedergren
Joshua Cherwinski
Gráinne Conley
Alex Couturier
Leanne Danielsen
Nicole Delos
Stan Dimock
Chris Dodge
Kathryn Dorchies
Katharine Estes
Lauren Farnsworth
Wenley Ferguson
Maureen Fogarty

Topher Hamblett
Letty Hanson
Stephany Hessler
Mike Jarbeau
Jennifer Kelly
Meghan Kelly
Mary Klimasewiski
Adam Kovarsky
July Lewis
Jeannine Louro
Leslie Munson
Eric Pfirrmann
Bridget Kubis Prescott
David Prescott
Michael Russo
Cindy Sabato
Celina Segala

Board Officers
Cynthia J. Butler
President
Gilbert Conover
Vice President
Justin DeShaw
Vice President
Gail Ginnetty
Vice President
Cheryl Nathanson
Vice President
Eugene McDermott, Esq. 
Secretary
Steve Geremia
Treasurer

Board Members
Michael Blitzer
Robin Boss
George Coleman
Joseph “Bud” Cummings
Stephen Gerencser
Jenn Harris
Chris Lee
Ruth Mullen

Alan Nathan
Samuel Slade
George Shuster
Alisson Walsh

Committee Members
Elisa Almonte
Alden Anderson
Emily Anderson
Laura Bottarro
Rondi Butler
Wayne Charness
Steve Clark
Barbara Crouchley
Michael Daly
Joseph DiBattista
Marisa Desautel
Chris DuPaul
Anne Earle
Tom Ferrio
Suzanne Ferrio
Richard Fogarty
Thomas Goddard 
Alexandra Graskemper
Katy Hall
Steven Hamburg
Allen Hance
Ryan Kelly
Howard Kilguss
Chris Kincaid
Ralph Kinder
Kathy Lanphear
Jeff Levy

Lynn Malone
Fred (Rick) Massie
Devin McShane
Brooke Merriam
Anne Miller
Paul Mooney
Anthony B. Morrettini
Robert Naparstek
Dick Pastore
Deb Penn
Peter Phillips
Jen Pietros
Warren Prell
Don Pryor
Deb Ramm
Alisha Real
Joelle Riccio
Nick Roach
Tom Rogers
Dr. Vincent Rose
S. Paul Ryan
Tatiana Rynearson
Richard Sherman, Esq.
Stephanie Van Patten
Ben Singer
Robert Vierra
Michael Vorgetts
Brian Wagner
Alyssa Wood
Chip Young
John Zitzmann

Joan Abrams
Trudy Coxe
Kate Kilguss
Sarah Beinecke Richardson
Dr. Vincent Rose
H. Curtis Spalding
Ellicott Wright

Alden Anderson, Jr.
Ruud Bosman
Nick and Wendy Bowen
Timothy Burns 
Duncan and Barbara  
 Chapman
Steve Clark
Jemma Craig
Denise Dangremond
Elizabeth M. Delude-Dix
Joseph DiBattista
Bradford S. Dimeo
Patrick Driscoll
Anne G. Earle 
Jonathan D. Fain
Mark J. Formica
Leslie Gardner 
Thomas P. I. Goddard 
Bob and Robin Hall
Peter Hallock
Steven Hamburg
Alan G. Hassenfeld
C. Michael Hazard
David and Susan Hibbitt

Thank You Save The Bay Leadership & Staff

President’s 
Leadership 
Council
lends expertise, 
perspective, contacts 
and resources.

StaffThe Board of  
Trustees 
are trusted advisors 
with a long-time 
commitment.

Board of  
Directors 
lends strategic 
vision and fiduciary 
governance.

“It’s a sense of place...Thousands of kids on the 
water, Save The Bay is forging into the future, 

building new advocates. It’s an intentional sense of 
improving the lives of everybody in the watershed, 
in this state, and in the region of New England.” 

~ Kate Kilguss, 2017

© Jason Major



 

YOU can make a lasting impact on 
Narragansett Bay by remembering 

Save The Bay in your will.
Your bequest will forever protect and 
improve the Bay by supporting Save The 
Bay’s restoration, advocacy and educational 
programs. Final gifts by will or trust, in any 
dollar amount, have a lasting effect on our Bay 
for future generations.

Seagrass Society members are united in 
their desire to positively impact the future of 
Narragansett Bay.

To learn more about joining Save The Bay’s 
Seagrass Society, contact Maureen Fogarty at 
401-272-3540, x109 or mfogarty@savebay.org 
or visit savebay.org/seagrasssociety

“Save The Bay’s focus has always 
been to protect Narragansett Bay. 
Leaving money to Save The Bay 
ensures the financial viability of 
the only organization focused on 

preserving this natural resource for 
future generations to enjoy.”

~ Virginia and Alan Nathan, 
Seagrass Society members

Seagrass Society
Plan Your Legacy for Narragansett Bay


